
SECRETARY OF THE NAVY 
OFFICE OF PUBLIC RELATIONS 

WASHINGTON 

00R-8 (475o) 

SE? 2 1 1947 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Enclosed are copies of the only 
Navy releases on the Makin Island raids. 

There was, of course, much more 
written about these raids than is contained 
in the releases. I think you can find some 
excellent stories in the newspaper files 
covering the latter part of August. 

Thank you for sending us the second 
issue of "Picture Scoop." 

Sincerely yours, 

/1 

ft 
Victor F. Blakeslee 

Lieutenant Commander, USN. (Ret.) 

kr. H. W. Weisberg 
313 H Street, NW. 
Washington, D. C. 


